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OPC Convention 2014 Edition 
Day 3 – July 9 

 
We Have Seen the Lord  

 

 

Rosary for Peace 
 

WUCWO (World Union of Catholic Women’s Organizations) has asked for 

prayers for Pope Francis from all member organizations. Since peace is 
also a recurring theme in Pope Francis’ talks the assembly recited 

the rosary for peace for the Pope’s intentions with a special 
focus on peace. It was moving to see the response of those 

gathered as a sign of peace was exchanged at the end. 

 
Invitation to 2015 Convention in Niagara Falls 

 
The blue butterflies of Niagara are inviting all CWL 

Butterflies throughout Ontario to come to Niagara Falls 
for the 2015 Convention. 

Look for 2015 Convention information on the Ontario 
Website (cwl.on.ca) in February. 

 

 

 
Closing Eucharistic Celebration: St. Michael the Archangel Church  

presided by the Most Reverend Gerard Bergie  

to honour the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
 

The provincial executive was reaffirmed in their roles for the second year of 
their two year term.  

 
 

 


